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Falls City Police Seeking Information on Burglaries 
(KLZA)-- A month long spree of numerous burglaries targeting Falls City
businesses leads to an investigation, and to the call for public help.

Falls City Assistant Police Chief Jamie Baker asks that anyone with information
on the burglaries, or who may have noticed suspicious activities, contact the police
department at 402-245-4422.

So far no suspects have been identified in connection with the burglaries.  
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